Communication from Public

Name: Judith Goldman
Date Submitted: 12/10/2021 04:03 PM
Council File No: 21-0828

Comments for Public Posting: Please support Alternative 1 » Don’t destroy 23 acres of native
habitat, including 227 City-protected trees ¢ The full project is
counter to City priorities, including the Biodiversity Report and
the LA Sustainability Plan « The LA Zoo will still benefit from
700 animal care improvements and many visitor amenities if
Alternative 1 is implemented



Communication from Public

Name:
Date Submitted: 12/10/2021 05:49 PM
Council File No: 21-0828

Comments for Public Posting: Preserving local native species while enhancing captive animal
welfare is paramount. Minimize theme park activities at the Zoo,

that detracts from the area and the facility.



Communication from Public

Name: Kathryn Louyse
Date Submitted: 12/10/2021 08:15 PM
Council File No: 21-0828

Comments for Public Posting: When the Zoo expansion has been discussed by representatives
from this entity, it always seems to be a conversation of a
Parkland existing around the L.A. Zoo. The reality however, is far
different. The L.A. Zoo exists within Griffith Park borders, so it’s
my feeling the Zoo and representatives should be cognizant of this
reality, and any expansion should always take into consideration
that the Zoo occupies ONLY a small portion of Griffith Park, not
the other way around.



Communication from Public

Name: Matthew Leeds
Date Submitted: 12/10/2021 08:17 PM
Council File No: 21-0828

Comments for Public Posting: Please do not expand the LA Zoo into 20 acres of woodland
habitat. I am an LA resident living near Griffith Park and I have a
deep respect and appreciation for the areas of wilderness and
nature preserved nearby. The expansion would involve destroying
plant life, animal life, and all to support an institution that is
already exploitative. Thank you for considering.



Communication from Public

Name: Matt
Date Submitted: 12/10/2021 09:30 PM
Council File No: 21-0828

Comments for Public Posting: I strongly oppose the expansion of the zoo - please preserve
Griffith Park!!!



Communication from Public

Name: Erin Nydick
Date Submitted: 12/06/2021 06:58 PM
Council File No: 21-0828

Comments for Public Posting: Please don’t expand the zoo. Preserve what little wildlife we have
left! Thank you!



